
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
  

 
January 29, 2020 

 
Committee:  Senate Budget & Taxation 

 
Bill: SB 287 – Maryland Arts and Culture Grant Program 

 
Position: Support 

 
Reason for Position: 

 
The Maryland Municipal League supports Senate Bill 287, which would earmark $10 
million annually from FY 2022 through 2027 for the creation and administration of a 
Maryland Arts and Cultural Capital Program.  
 
Municipalities across the State market themselves to surrounding communities as a 
cultural hub. Increasingly, the arts have played a role in their economic development 
strategies. This is especially true of municipalities who are seeking an Arts & 
Entertainment District designation, as one economic impact report found the current 
“Maryland A&E Districts collectively supported more than $1 billion in state GDP, 
approximately $72.1 million in state and local tax revenues, and 9,987 jobs that paid more 
than $320 million in wages.” 

 
The League therefore respectfully requests that this committee provide SB 287 with a 
favorable report. 
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Scott A. Hancock  Executive Director 
Candace L. Donoho        Government Relations Specialist 
Bill Jorch    Manager, Government Relations & Research 
Justin Fiore   Manager, Government Relations 
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